
 

 

The next time you visit our public access, you'll see a new graphic on the asphalt about 100 yards 

from the water. Also, there is a new open wire bin for the disposal of bait, weeds, other items found 

on trailers and boats, but not garbage. This is a new DNR "clean and drain" program.  

One more effort to help in the AIS battle. 


